

30th January 2017



St Modan's High School Royal Stuart Way Stirling FK7 7WS

Tel. 01786 470962 Fax. 01786 447117

Email: stmodanshs@stirling.gov.uk

Web: www.stmodans.co.uk

Headteacher: Raymond O'Neill B.Ed

Dear Parent/Carer

S2 (Current S2)

INFORMATION EVENING: Tuesday 7th February 2017

As you are aware your child is approaching the time when he or she will be making decisions about personalisation and choice for their S3 curriculum. In order that you can fully support them in those decisions, I am inviting you to join us on the above date when staff can inform you of our programme of events, explain the S3 curriculum in full as well as answer any questions you may have.

On this evening all parents will be given a copy of the Personalisation and Choice Booklets which will include the P &C Form. This will help guide you through the process.

The evening will take place in the Benedict Hall. There will be a short presentation about the process and subject specialists will be in the Atrium for any further questions. Pupils are welcome to attend.

Please do not hesitate to contact either myself or your child's PSD teacher if there is anything about the evening or indeed the course choice process you would like to discuss. I look forward to meeting with you on 7th February.

Kind regards

C Friel

Depute Headteacher S2



